
Week of May 25 - 29

The contractor has completed the storm sewer for
the project. The final fire hydrant relocation was also
completed at the intersection of Jacobsen Road and
McMahon Drive (west). All underground utility work
has been completed and excess construction
materials and equipment were removed from the
project site.

Looking Ahead:

Schedule for Week of June 1 - 5

Beginning Monday, June 1st, the intersection of Cold Spring
Road and Jacobsen Road will be closed, no through or local
traffic will be permitted through the intersection. The
earthwork contractor is scheduled to begin asphalt pavement
and curb and gutter at the Cold Spring Road and Jacobsen
Road intersection and will then begin the roadway excavation
of Jacobsen Road. Jacobsen Road, from Cold Spring Road to
McMahon Drive (east) will be closed for approximately 3-4
weeks beginning June 1st.
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All access to the McMahon Business 
Park, Kimberly Clark truck entrance 
and Department of Corrections to be 

from CTH CB.  Businesses located 
within the McMahon Business Park 
should enter using McMahon Drive 

(west) off Jacobsen Road from
CTH CB.  McMahon Drive (east) will 

be closed at Jacobsen Road. 
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Project Updates by:

Lee Reibold, P.E. / Project Manager
Office 920-751-4200

lreibold@mcmgrp.com

NOTE TO INTERESTED PARTIES:
Additional Project information at www.mcmgrp.com under Resources\In Construction\Fox Crossing Jacobsen Road 
Reconstruction or you can click on the bulldozer icon on the right side of the page and select the Fox Crossing Jacobsen Road
Reconstruction project.

mailto:lreibold@mcmgrp.com
http://www.mcmgrp.com/

